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Medicaid Contacts: 
This email is regarding charter schools and where things stand for them to participate in the 
Medicaid school-based services fee for service program. 
AHCA did a pilot with one of the charter schools in which the school enrolled in Medicaid, obtained 
NPI numbers and sought reimbursement for services provided. AHCA is in the process of 
promulgating the updated Medicaid Certified School Match Program Coverage Policy (Rule 59G-
4.035, F.A.C.) and will not begin enrolling charter schools until the rule is adopted. 
AHCA will notify me when those changes are made and when those schools will be able to seek 
reimbursement through the program. Until then, please provide this information to charter schools, 
should they seek information from you. 
Anne Glass 
Medicaid Consultant 
Florida Certified Contract Manager 
Student Support Services Project , USF 
Bureau of Exceptional Education and Student Services 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Room 644 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850-245-7838

Please note that Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written 
communications to or from state officials are public records available to the 
public and media upon request. 
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